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PUBLIC NOTICE FOR A CATEGORICAL EXCLUSION

The Oregon Health Authority - Drinking Water Services has determined that the proposed drinking

water improvements to the Water Treatment Plant, Fire Hydrants, Water Meters, and

Reservoirs for the City of Rogue River conform to the criteria and requirements of Oregon

Administrative Rules 333-061-0063 and the supporting environmental review process guidance

manual. The project, which involves the removal of an existing 500k gallon reservoir,

constructing a new 1.0mg reservoir, installing new fire hydrants to the system, replacing or

upgrading all water meters to be made radio read capable, and adding cathodic protection for

the existing 1.2 MG reservoir, is therefore categorically excluded from further environmental review

under the Drinking Water Revolving Loan Fund program as allowed in the above referenced rules. A

copy of the Categorical Exclusion and information upon which it is based is available for public

viewing at:

Oregon Health Authority
Drinking Water Services

800 NE Oregon Street; Suite 640
Portland, Oregon 97232

(971) 673-0405

Additional copies are available for review at The City of Rogue River City Hall, 133 Broadway
Street, P0 Box 1137, Rogue River Oregon (541) 582-4401.

We are an ANEOE and comply with Section 504 of the Rehab. Act of 1973
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